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NCPC’s March Meeting Scheduled for Today is Cancelled 
The Meeting Will Not be Rescheduled 

 
Washington, DC – Due to the weather-related closure of the federal government in Washington, DC by 
the Office of Personal Management, the National Capital Planning  Commission’s monthly meeting for 
today, Thursday, March 5, 2015, at 1:00 pm, is cancelled. No make-up date is scheduled. NCPC’s next 
regular Commission meeting will take place on Thursday, April 2. 
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